Cheryl Rottmann

From: DJ Ott <dott531@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 6:03 PM

To: Matt Lonnerstater; Cheryl Rottmann

Subject: Re: ZBA Training Workshop - August 4th Meeting - 7:30 PM

Dear Matt & Cheryl,

This email is to inform you that | have to step down from the Zoning Board of Appeals. | truly enjoyed my time on this
board. Thank you for allowing me to go from alternate to board member but the timing just isn’t working any longer.
Best wishes and thank you,

Debbie Ott

Sent from my iPad

OnJul 20, 2022, at 10:35 AM, Matt Lonnerstater <MattLonnerstater@madison-heights.org> wrote:

Good morning, ZBA members:

As part of our ongoing effort to achieve ‘Redevelopment Ready Community’ (RRC) certification through
the Michigan Economic Development Corporation (MEDC), the City of Madison Heights has teamed up
with the Michigan Association of Planning to hold an in-meeting ZBA training workshop for the
scheduled August 4™ meeting at 7:30 p.m. The training will be the only item on the agenda. I'll be
bringing some snacks as well!

The Michigan Association of Planning is requesting a list of attendees to prepare completion certificates,
handouts, and other materials.

Please email me back or call me no later than next Wednesday, July 27", to let me know if you will be
able to attend. We feel that this will be a very informative and productive meeting!

Thank you!
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